Ibstone C of E Infant School Newsletter

11th January 2015

Key Dates for your Diary

January

5th New Term starts 8.50am

From the Headteacher

We made it! We have come to the end of a very busy and action packed term.

The children were absolutely brilliant in their nativity performances on Monday and Tuesday, and their performance and beautiful singing at the Old Folk's home brought a tear to many eyes.

The children also went to the Panto at the Wycombe Swan and enjoyed seeing Peter Pan fly, as well as being able to throw foam chunks at Captain Hook! There were more than a few exhausted travellers on the coach home!

The Kites party on Thursday was, as always, a huge amount of fun! A big thank you to Denise for organising it and providing the entertainment.

Today has been lovely too- with a special Christmas lunch (including party hats and crackers- prepare yourself for some weak jokes!) and even a surprise visit from Santa himself!

Thank you very much, from me and all the staff for your thoughtful gifts and lovely Christmas cards. It is very kind of you to think of us.

Next term promises to be another fun-filled and busy term, so I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year, and have the opportunity to have a bit of peace and quiet!

Michelle Masters

Merry Christmas from all at Ibstone School



















